
 

 

Wednesdays | Youth Room | 6:30 p.m. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m.  

 

Monday 

 Memorial Day Holiday, Church Office closed  

 

Wednesday 

 Ladies’ Prayer Group – Family Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups - Youth Room - 6:30 p.m.  

 DC4K - Room #127 - 6:30 p.m.  

 AWANA Awards Ceremony– Auditorium - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – cancelled  

  

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m.   

Memorial Day Recognition 

Romans 9:30 - 10:13 - Pastor Dan Thyng 

10:00 A.M. Worship Service 

All students in grades 6-12 are invited to 

this weekly Wednesday youth ministry at 

6:30 p.m. You will enjoy a time of       

fellowship and games, prayer, worship 

through music, a Bible study, and small 

group discussion. Invite your friends!  

MAY MISSIONS OFFERING - will go to support the ministry of               

David & Shawn Smith, who will be serving as missionaries to South Asia 

and the Pacific Rim with Open Door Baptist Missions. The offering will also 

go toward support for Arielle Garrett, who will be serving in Japan with 

Pioneers for about 12 weeks. Please use a Missions Offering envelope. 

IMAGINE THE EXCITEMENT - as a child opens a shoebox and discovers a 

variety of small toys, balls, clothing, school supplies, and other items they 

may never have owned before. Our Operation Christmas Child goal this 

year is 1,000 gift-filled shoeboxes, and we need your help. This month, we 

are focusing on WOW gifts and toys. A WOW gift is a special, quality item 

included in a shoebox, designed to excite and delight the recipient. Flyers 

with examples are available at the Welcome Center, or 

see Vonda Wyatt for more information. This year we 

would like to honor the memory of Jean Dickens, whose 

passion was Operation Christmas Child, with our gifts and 

packing party. The collection container is outside the 

lobby restrooms.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT - for Summit 

Christian Academy. Your generous giving and investment in our 

school is making a difference! We still have a significant        

financial need, particularly to reduce the amount that we need 

to borrow from the bank. You can help offset this amount by 

giving through the offering plate with a Special Offering       

envelope marked “SCA Expansion,” through E-Giving on our 

website by following the link and choosing “SCA Expansion” from the       

drop-down menu, or by texting “Expansion” to 304-301-JCBC (304-301-5222). 

Please continue to prayerfully consider how God might use you to help grow 

the ministry of SCA. You can also enroll students or learn more about Summit 

Christian Academy by visiting summitfalcons.com.  

D.M.A. FELLOWSHIP TOUR - to the Ark Encounter & Creation 

Museum, August 5-8. Flyers with highlights, lodging and cost 

are at the Information Center. Please complete the           

registration form and return with your deposit to the Church 

Office, Sheila Dunavant, or Jim Nofsinger to secure your place. Registration is 

now open to all adults to participate in this 4-day getaway tour!  

ALPINE DAY CAMP - If your kids want all the excitement of camp with all 

the comfort of a night at home, then Alpine Day Camp is 

for you! It is for kids age 5-12, and costs only $50 per 

day. Dates are June 2-6. Parents are responsible for  

daily transportation. Sign up for one or all days at     

alpineministries.com/bible-camp/day-camp. See Pastor 

Jason with questions.  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME - to attend the annual AWANA Awards Ceremony 

this Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. in the Auditorium. Come 

celebrate our kids’ achievements with us and enjoy 

refreshments afterwards! Also be on the lookout for 

upcoming announcements regarding our summer     

children’s ministries, which will begin Wed., June 25.  

WE WILL OBSERVE COMMUNION - in our service next Sunday. Kid’s Club 

(grades 1-5) is cancelled so parents can lead their families in communion. A 

Benevolent Fund offering will be received. The Benevolent Fund is        

administered by the Pastors and Deacons to care for needs within the 

church family. Please use a Special Offering envelope and mark it 

“Benevolent.”  

A FEW BOXES OF GRADUATION CARDS – are available in the church    

library in addition to our regular greeting cards. Get them before they’re 

gone! Cards are priced as marked and are sold at cost; no profit is made 

by the church.  

THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED - tomorrow for the Memorial Day    

holiday. We will resume our regular hours on Tuesday.  

WE WILL CELEBRATE BAPTISMS - in our service on Sunday, June 8. Baptism is 

a wonderful opportunity to share with the church what Christ has done in 

your heart as a believer. Please see one of the pastors if you are interested in 

being baptized.  



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need:  $24,599.72  

June 1 Communion; Benevolent Fund Offering 

June 2-6 Alpine Day Camp 

June 7 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast, Fellowship Hall, 8:00 a.m.  

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 207 

SUNDAY MORNING 368 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 201 

OFFERING $21,031.71 

Dave & Shawn Smith 

Note Posted: 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

May 25, 2025 

Hilda Simmons, mother of Jim Simmons 

Our Sympathy to the Family of: 

S E R M O N    N O T E S 

The Gospel: A Study in Romans 

Romans 9:30 - 10:13 

 ___________ _______________________is _____________________ with 

  ___________ _______________________.  

  I. The ______________________ of righteousness by faith  

  II. The __________________________ for righteousness by faith 

  III. The ____________________ of righteousness by faith 

 On ______________ the _____________ _____________ I ______________!  

View in the app or visit http://bible.com/events/49436073 

SUPPORT JCBC EVERY TIME YOU SHOP – at Christianbook by participating in 

their GiveBack program! Scan the QR code or visit https://

www.christianbook.com/apps/giveback and enter our Give-

Back ID (GOBXHB) when you log into your account. That’s it! 

With any future orders, Christianbook will donate a portion of 

your merchandise total to the church at no cost to you. Thank 

you for supporting the ministry of Johnston Chapel!  

PLEASE PRAY - for Arielle Garrett as she serves in Japan for 12 weeks with 

Pioneers.  


